
We have also really enjoyed 
learning about being healthy 

in Science this term. We 
found out all about different 

food groups and what we 
should eat for a balanced 
diet. It was interesting 

learning about the effect 
exercise has on our bodies 

too! 

‘Not Lost’ stories! 

All the children have been so enthusiastic to re-
write their own version of the story ‘Not Lost.’ 
It’s all about a Rabbit called ‘Mini Rabbit’ who 
gets lost whilst looking for berries to make a 
cake! We wrote the first drafts of our stories in 
our English books and then wrote them out neatly 
in our very own Mini Rabbit books! I was so 
impressed with how hard all of the children 
worked on them. We even shared the stories 
with Mrs Tritton who read a selection to her 
class in Nursery! 

Autumn 2020

This week we have loved 
painting our own Christmas 

boxes using a range of paints 
and glitter! 

We also had fun learning how to 
make snowflakes and we 
decorated the classroom 

windows! 
We hope that you have a lovely 
Christmas break! It has been a 
joy teaching your children this 

term! 

Science 

Christmas activities!

HAPPY CHRISTMAS! 


